
COVID-19 COMMUNITY SURVEY – JULY 2020 – Summary of feedback and actions 

Survey 1: At the end of Summer term Survey 1 was sent out to all families, which sought 

opinion and concerns surrounding a full return to school in September. Initial results of this 

were shared at the final FGB Meeting in July. Main concerns raised were: 

- Knowing what happens if we were to have a positive case – Lots of information, 

posters and flow charts have been shared with all of our families about this each week 

from September. 

- Wanting regular updates on COVID cases at school – This is a feature of weekly 

newsletters. 

- Knowing what safety routines would be in place (handwashing, social distancing, 

face masks) – An updated Q&A was shared in Summer term and again in September as 

well as the Risk Assessment and details of safety routines. 

- Wanting children to have routine temperature checks at school – This is not yet 

stated in guidance and is thought to be unreliable as normal daily practice in schools. 

We have a thermometer in school should we need to use this and this has been shared 

with families in the details given out. 


